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Table Tennis Club 

Table Tennis Club will continue running 

after half Term – payments are to  

be made via ParentPay for 

 the term coming up. 

 

              It has been a fantastic first half term with so much 
to celebrate despite the difficult circumstances. The 
children have been amazing. They have worked extremely 
hard and have shown in so many ways how they 
#STAsparkle! Our ‘Shooting for the Stars’ topic has been a 
great success and the children have produced some 
excellent work. We are very proud of our St Anthony’s pupils 
and we wish you all a very restful and safe half term. 

End of Term  
 

Children in Need Celebration 

Friday 13th November 2020 

 

Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

Friday 27th November 2020 

 

Online learning 

Can all parents/carers 

and pupils remember to 

log into their online 

learning platform 

(Wonde) using their QR 

Codes that got          

sent home                   

with them                       

this week.       

Bikes/scooters  

Due to Health and Safety reasons, 

children are not allowed to ride 

bikes or scooters on school site 

when coming to school in the 

morning or going home in the 

afternoon. Please can everyone 

come off their bikes when they                       

xxxxxxxget to the school gates          

xxxxx   and walk their bike/scooter  

xxxxxxxxxxxto the bike sheds. 

xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxThank You 

We will be doing something 

special to celebrate Children in 

Need next half Term! Watch out 

for more information in the 

upcoming weeks… 

Friday 13th November 2020 



  

`+  

Check out our new school 

website: 

stahull.org 

 

 

Follow our twitter for updates on your 

child’s exciting school life! 

@StAnthonysCPS 

#STAsparkle 

 

 

 

Harvest Festival 

 

A big thank you to parents/carers 

that have donated food for our 

Harvest Festival this year! Our food  

xxxxxxparcels will be sent to food 

banks this week. 

Congratulations…  

to Wiktor in Y6 who has 

completed his Frist Holy 

Communion! 

Well Done! 

 

Shooting for the stars Day 

We have celebrated our 

pupils amazing work so far this 

half term by holding a non-

uniform day! 

Well Done for all your hard 

work everyone! 


